IMPORTANT
NOTICE

Due to the State of Emergency declared by
Governor Baker regarding the CORONA
VIRUS, the Brockton Housing Authority
offices temporarily will not be open to the
public.

All required paperwork should be
submitted via regular mail, fax, or email. If
you have any questions, please call (508)
588-6880.

We apologize for the inconvenience



